
 

 

Tuesday, October 29th, 2013. 

 

Dear Parents, 

You are invited to a Kindergarten literacy night on Wednesday November 
6th, 2013 in the Pierre Berton Gym from 7 to 8pm. The focus of this night is 
to introduce you to the Kindergarten Home Reading Program that we will 
be starting.  We will tell you about the program as well as give you 
materials and suggestions that you can use to support your child at home. 

On that evening, you will be attending a presentation in the gymnasium and 
you will be taking home your child’s home reading package. If you are 
unable to make alternate arrangements for your child(ren) please indicate 
below.  

We ask that you please return the bottom portion to your child’s teacher by 
Friday, November 1st, 2013.  

Thank you, 
The Kindergarten Team 

_________________________________________________________ 

Name: _________________________________________ 

____ I will be attending. 

____ I will need babystitting for ______ children.  
     (please indicate the number of children) 
 

____ I will not be attending. 


